
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 29th September 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
2023/2024 

 
 

TERM 1 
 
 

Week 5 
 
 

 

Monday 2nd October 
4—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 3rd October 
 
 
Wednesday 4th October 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 5th October 
Tempest Individual  
Photographs 
 
Friday 6th October 
2pm Harvest Festival              
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 6 
 

 
 

Monday 9th October 
4—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 10th October 
Hello Yellow Day 
 
Wednesday 11th October 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 12th October 
 
 
Friday 13th October 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Etisha & Darya 
 
 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a  wonderful day  

celebrating  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 1 

The FINAL results:  
    kearsney:     112 
    connaught:     77 
    Redoubt:           76 
    Burgoyne:        47 

Snacks and Lunches 

Please can I remind you that 
children are allowed to bring 
in a piece of fruit for break 

time to keep them going until lunchtime. 
 

Crisps and chocolate bars 
are not allowed.  

 

 

 

Due to allergies, we also request that no nuts or 
nut based products are sent into school, as a 
snack or part of a packed lunch.  This includes 

Nutella (other chocolate based sandwich spreads 
are available!) 

 

 

Q Catering Christmas Card Competition 

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are: Ezra, Suharsh, Olive, Rudi, 

Sushant & Parisa 
 

The winner is: Olive 
 

                        Well Done! 

Tempest Individual Photos  

Thursday, 5th October  

SUPERSTARS!  

 

 

Rabsal, Myra and John 
 

 

WELL DONE AND    

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Children are invited to enter an Art competition by submitting a design/drawing 
for a Christmas card. The design must be on A5 (half an A4), child's full name, 
school and age on the back. Entries need to be returned by Friday 6th October to 

Mrs Tee.  
The winner will be picked by the catering company w/c 23rd October with a £50 

prize and a further £100 for school.  
               Please join in the fun and get drawing! 

Hello Yellow Day 
10th October  

 

We will be, once again, promoting 
World Mental Health day on  

10th October 2023.  
 

Children are asked to come in    
wearing something yellow.  This can 
be a whole outfit or a yellow bow in 

their hair or yellow socks. Do as 
much or as little as you wish.  

 

A small donation will be collected 
and go to Young Minds.  

For further infomraiton please see..  
#HelloYellow | World Mental Health 

Day | YoungMinds  

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/


 

 

Request for Playground Toys and 
Games 

 
We are in the process of restructuring 

the playground area to be a more               
inclusive and enjoyable place to play for 
our pupils at lunchtime.  We would like 

the area’s to be an exciting and        
challenging to play in with friends and 

peers. 
 

We are appealing for second hand toys/
games that are in good condition, clean 
and age appropriate (age 4-11).  This 
could be board games, puzzles, dolls, 
action figures, construction tools, dress 

up outfits and vehicles for example. 
 

Any donations can be brought into the 
school office where they will be received 

with thanks and appreciation. 


